HILLCREST DANCE and SOCIAL CLUB
® MAY 2018 Newsletter

o) (Johnson Social Hall, 19803 R.H. Johnson Blvd., SCW)

Free dance lesson with paid admission: Waltz
(6:15 p.m. every Saturday in May)

MAY LINEUP: (7-9:30 p.m.)

May 5: The Breeze - HAWAIIAN THEME »>
(please bring snacks to share at the buffet
table)

May 12: Michael Carollo

May 19: Manuel Dorantes

May 26: The Breeze — MEMORIAL DAY

(wear your red, white and blue) P>
ICE CREAM TREATS Pictured: Kim and Jim English are prepared for our Hawaiian Theme
night with their matching attire. Doris and Al Sutherland don their red,

white and blue, ready for our Memorial Day Celebration. Special attire
TREASURES FOR TEACHERS is not required for ogr theme dances, but isyeucouraged. ’
COLLECTION
Thanks to all our members and guests who donated WE NE ED
items and a big thank-you to Lou and Carol DeAmbra
for hauling and stoving the items until they could be

picked up. Elaine announced that this may have been Y O ' l '

_{hé most we 've ever collected, 16 boxes and 26 bags.
e 9

We know there’s a lot of leadership talent out there!
Won’t you please consider sharing your skills and run for
one of our offices for next year? We need to fill the
following positions: President, Vice-President,
Secretary, Admin. Assistant, Reception Chair, Assistant
Treasurer, Hospitality Chair, Decorations Chair, Data
Base and Publicity. We must meet the Rec Center’s
requirements in order to continue our club. The current
officers and committee chairs have all served at least two
years. Won’t you please step forward and offer your
help. Contact our nominating committee Elaine Reed,
Sue Thompson, or Diana Oliver if you are interested.
You will have ample time to learn the duties of these
positions.

NOTEWORTHY:

* Admission prices: $4 members; $6 guests.

* Please be courteous and remain silent during Elaine’s
announcements at intermission so that those around you can hear her

important messages.

* Water, ice, coffee, tea and cookies are always available and are included
Additional Information: Contact president Elaine Reed, 605-430-5337 in your admission.

*Dress code: No shorts, tee-shirts or tank tops. Jackets & ties are
requested for semi-formals.

* Please be considerate of those attendees who are allergic to perfumes and

or email reed_de@hotmail.com.

Check out our Web site at: Hillcrest.scwclubs.com

strong scents.
*Encourage your friends to attend. You don’t have to be a dancer. Just
come to listen!




